
Friday 19 November  2021 

Ethos Statement “I have the power to help others feel good ” 

Autumn 1 & 2 Diary Dates 
Please find below a list of events that will be taking place 

during this term; 
24.11.2021 Individual School Photo’s 
26.11.2021 Wacky Hair Day—Love the One 
07.12.2021 School Christmas Dinner Day—Mon to 
Wed Nursery Children 
09.12.2021 School Christmas Dinner Day—Rest of 
the School 
09.12.2021 Class 1B Trip to Kirkstall House Museum 
10.12.2021 Christmas Jumper Day 
10.12.2021 Class 1A Trip to Kirkstall House Museum 
13.12.2021 Year 6 Dobroyd Trip (2 days) 
15.12.2021 EYFS and KS1 –Panto In School 
17.12.2021 Break Up for Christmas 
04.01.2021 School Re-open 

ATTENDANCE 

If your child is going to be absent from school then please text this 

number 07891274260. Please note that this phone will not be 

answered for phone calls. This is last week’s attendance report for 

the week ending  19 November 2021: 

Rec A 97.1%  Rec B 95.3% 
1a     95.3%      1b 97.9%  
2a   91.4%  2b 100% 
3a 89.7%  3b 93.9%  
4a 98.9%  4b 95.6%  Total School: 95.2% 
5a 92%  5b 91.2% 
6a 97.9%    6b    96%  6c  95.6%  

Park Spring is in the Air! 

Our local councillors have donated lots of Daffodil bulbs 
to add spring time beauty to the areas outside our 
school. 
 

On Monday, at home time, come along and join us in 
planting bulbs at the main entrance of school (Swinnow 
Lane) and on Tuesday home time, come and help to 
plant at the Wellstone Avenue entrance. We have some 
tools but it would be brilliant if you could bring your own 
trowel, just incase! 
 
The more the merrier, we 
would love YOU to get 
involved in this community 
project! 

Thank you Mrs Ward 

Anti-bullying Week 
It was wonderful to see so many multi coloured odd 
socks on Monday raising awareness for anti-bullying 
week to show our school value of caring at Park 
Spring.  

 
 

Pantomimes and Theatre Trips 
It is wonderful to be able to book Pantomimes and 
Theatre trips in this year. We are very excited and so are 
the children. Please make sure you regularly check your 
emails and ParentPay account to sign your child(ren) up. 
 
The dates so far are: 
06.12.2021—Reception—Dear Santa—Kings Hall, Ilkley 
15.12.2021—Foundation and KS1—Aladdin—In school  
16.12.2021—KS2—Sleeping Beauty—Alhambra, Bradford 

 
We understand that there is lots going on this time so if 
you have any questions just let us know.  

Year 1—What can we see in the streets around our 
school?  
On Thursday our year 1 children went on a local area 
walk as part of our geography topic 
and we asked the question—” 
What can we see in the streets 
around our school? “ 

We had some wonderful 
discussions about the local area 
and what we could see.  

Everyone was sensible. Well Done 

Children In Need 
We have had an AMAZING day and would like 
to thank everyone for their donations and 
wonderful pictures. We will have a total 
amount raised next week.  



Reception Have Been Busy 

This week in Reception we have been very busy! On Monday we had a visit from our local police officers who 
asked us for help to find Goldilocks. We made Wanted posters and wrote police reports. We even saw 
Goldilocks skipping past the window! On Friday a detective came to let us know that, because of our help, the 
police had found Goldilocks! 
 
In the middle of our busy week we had a visit from some real owls which reminded us of our learning about 
owls when we looked at the book 'Owl Babies'. We even got to hold the owls! 
We also took part in Odd Sock Day to raise awareness of Anti-Bullying week and came to school in yellow to 
raise money for Children in Need. 
 
What a busy week! 
 

 
 

 

Your child’s school has entered in the November Numeracy 

Challenge. This is a global mathematics challenge focused on 

using Live Mathletics. Students take part in 60-second races 

that test the speed and accuracy of their mathematics 
fluency skills. Prizes are awarded for top performing schools. 

 

 

 

There is also a free Mathletics 

app for tablet devices that stu-
dents can use to access Math-

letics from anywhere. All of their 
activities are recorded and will be 
synced with their main Mathletics 

account. 

The app is available for iPad 

 

VISIT www.parkspringprimary.co.uk  
for more information about what we have been up to in school and up and coming events. 

http://www.parkspringprimary.co.uk

